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EXHIBIT E 
Engineering Information 

 
The attached report from Great Basin Engineering, dated June 23, 2011, describes the general 
design of Mountain Sewer’s systems, including storage capacity and service quality.   
 
Additions or improvements in the last five years, as indicated in the Annual Reports filed with 
the Division of Public Utilities: 
 

2011: Installed two manhole stations: $16,723.62 
2010: none 
2009: none 
2008: none 
2007: none 

 
Service Deficiencies and Remedies: 

See attached engineering report and Exhibit G7 
 
Anticipated additions of improvements: 

See attached engineering report and Exhibit G7 
 








